
 

 

 

 

 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                          August 26, 2019 

Contact: Representative Rob Swearingen                (608) 266-7141 

 

 

Representative Swearingen’s Statement on Congressman Duffy’s Resignation 

 

MADISON, WI – Representative Rob Swearingen (R – Rhinelander) released the following 

statement regarding the announced resignation of Congressman Sean Duffy: 

 

“I would like to thank Congressman Duffy for his years of service to Wisconsin and our nation. 

He has done a tremendous job in Congress representing the hardworking people of the 

Northwoods, and his leadership will be missed. I wish Sean and his family all the best moving 

forward.” 

 

Representative Swearingen represents the 34th Assembly District, which includes the 

Northwoods counties of Oneida, Vilas, Florence and portions of Forest. 
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